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jr Sir,

| Secretary,

Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
ANTWERP. :

o 9th October, 1945,

With reference to y-ur letter of the 25th September

ppecting the s.s. "KATAVGA", we have to inform you that the

8.8, No,3 1s now being commenced and that the Load Line
ewal Survey and necessary boller repairs will be carried out

the same time,

We are Dear Sir,
Yours faithfally,

The ‘Surveyors,
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